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Mr Jason Desmond
Environment and Community Manager
Mt Owen Pty Ltd
158 Hebden Road
Ravensworth NSW 2330

29/06/2022

Dear Mr Desmond

Mount Owen Continued Operations Project (SSD-5850) and 
Glendell Open Cut Coal Mine (DA 80/952)

Consultation of Rehabilitation Management Plan

I refer to the Mount Owen / Glendell Rehabilitation Management Plan (RMP) which was
submitted to the Department for consultation in accordance with condition 45 of Schedule 3 of
the SSD 5850 and condition 40 of Schedule 3 of DA 80/952.

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and has number of comments which are
provided in the table attached to this letter.

The Department also notes that the conditions of consent for SSD 5850 state the RMP must
be prepared to the satisfaction of the Resources Regulator. The Department suggests seeking
an administrative modification to SSD 5850 to contemporise these conditions and reflect the
recent reforms of the Mining Regulation 2016.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Joe Fittell on (02) 4908 6896.

Yours sincerely 

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
As nominee of the Secretary

Attached: Department’s Review Comments
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